
 

PASCAGOULA RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING January 5, 2021

Aulton Vann opened the meeting at 5:35 pm.

Mike West, Johnny Olsen and Adam Askew were also present.

Mike McElhaney made the motion to approve minutes as written.  Motion passed.

Old Business:
I.G. Levy: Request for bid for basketball courts will go before council for approval
later this month.  

Point Park:  Contractor is still working on getting construction plans prepared for 
paving gravel parking bays and making improvements to piers at The Point.  
Project should start in February.

Lighthouse Park:  Bench Swings have been installed. Pickleball Courts are 
complete.  Fencing around the pickleball courts should be installed soon.  

New Business:
A.  Adam Askew and Johnny Olsen spoke on the need of Field House at 

MCC baseball.  They are seeking Recreation Commission approval for the 
project.  RCS will be completely responsible for all cost associated with 
this project.  Recreation Commission voted to support the project.

B.  Parks and Recreation Department Updates:
1. Athletics

 Basketball Season has started.  We have over 220 players and will 
be also playing teams from Moss Point Parks and Recreation 

 Pascagoula Youth Baseball and Softball registration continues.



2. Programs- All programs are doing great.  Santa’s calling was great and 
would like to all volunteers.  Our new competitive cheer program is 
scheduled to start later this month.  The school age program was awarded
a $400,000 grant.  

Mike McElhaney stated that Santa’s calling was huge success and wanted to thank 
the volunteers from the Fire Department and Rec Commission for making calls.

Jason asked for an update on the Bike Repair station.  Antoinette said the stations 
have been ordered and we are just waiting for them to come in.  

Chris Grace asked for IG Levy update and an update on splash pad.  Antoinette 
stated the splash pad was still in design phase and IG Levy Basketball court bid 
advertisement will go before council mid-January.   

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:11 pm.

The next meeting will be held at 5:30 pm on February 2, 2022 at the Pascagoula
Recreation Center.

/s/s Antoinette Johnson
          Antoinette Johnson, Secretary

Members Present: Members Absent:
Aulton Vann Jay Spradlin
Mike McElhaney Linda Thomas
Jason Williams 
Lee Tingle
Chris Grace




